UNIFORMED SERVICE/TRANSPORTATION

COMMITTEE MEETING

MINUTES

February 1, 2018

Carolyn Thompson, Chair

Ted Kovaleff

Patricia Johnson

April Tyler

Feruze Zeko

Patricia Lewis

Community Board Member: Martin Wallace

The meeting opened @ 6:30PM

There was a quorum present.

Ms. Jane Arrendale-Johnson from Senator Msrison Alcantara stated the objection of the CarShare proposal. The Senator feels it will take away parking which is very much in demand in many communities. Councilmember Mark Levine gave his approval of the CarShare which is a 2 year program.

The program is to lessen the amount of personal cars on the street while you can rent the Car.

There are some who believe the program is good for the community while there are others who do not agree.

There is information regarding the CarShare on DOT's website.